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Measure Description: 
Adds annual, statewide training for oil spills to the statewide hazardous material emergency response plan 
adopted by the State Fire Marshal.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, Oregon State Police (OSP), Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT), Cities, Department of 
Environmental Quality (DEQ), Oregon Military Department (OMD) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Veterans and Emergency Preparedness to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure  adds statewide training for oil spills to the statewide hazardous material emergency response plan 
adopted by the State Fire Marshal. It also requires the Office of Emergency Management to submit a report to 
the Legislature on the progress of integrating marine and railroad operators into state plans to respond to an 
earthquake. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon State Police, the Oregon Department of 
Transportation, the Department of Environmental Quality and the Oregon Military Department.  A more 
complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint Committee on 
Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


